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It has 
been a 
great 
start to a 

fresh year and we at the Naukati School are digging deep to become 
Reflective Practitioners of P.R.I.D.E respectively learning about 
Perseverance, Respect, Integrity, Determination and Empathy for 
ourselves and recognizing these traits in others. It has started by being an 
educational journey for both staff and students alike. 
 
Our first few days of school were spent reflecting a bit on our roles and 
traits as individuals while working in a few other procedures for lunches, 
recess and classrooms. We also had some fun! The first through sixth 
grade students ended their first week with a walking field trip to the steam 
donkey. Our trip ended with a meandering through several berry bushes 
on our way back to the school. We returned with many stained fingers and 
faces. 
 
Cross Country is off and running with a great start. Our team ran on 
Saturday, when it seemed to be one of the most beautiful cross country 
“meets” in awhile. Runners and spectators were all smiles and t-shirts to 
attempt to grab some of those dwindling summer rays of light. All of the 
students did a great job. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As we look towards the rest of September and into early October, students 
7-12th grade are looking towards Phlight Club, an upcoming movie night, 
and our monthly breakfast fundraiser. Our first set of MAPS testing will 
also be in a few short weeks. 
 

We wish you all a wonderfully productive year! 
 

Naukati School Staff 
 

	

	


